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First name: Emilio

Last name: Trampuz

Organization: Mountain High Snowsport Club

Title: Trip leader and Newsletter editor

Comments: Yes!  Let Mission Ridge grow!  The more skiable terrain there is, the more attractive the ski area

becomes as a destination for ski trips. The Mountain High Snowsport Club from Portland, Oregon loves to visit

Mission Ridge.  We bring a bus load of skiers.  The bus could fill up more easily if we can announce that Mission

Ridge has a new lift and several new trails. 

 

And if there is lodging available on the mountain, that would make a ski trip even more attractive. 

 

The proposed expansion of Mission Ridge is great for expanded recreational opportunities, and it is also great for

the local economy.


